
 

 

TOPIC: Possible action with respect to the District Multi-hazard Emergency Operations Plan (EOP)   

 

SUBMITTED BY: Mike Garza, Associate Superintendent        

 

OF: Administration Operation Services           

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       

 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: August 20, 2025     

Recommendation: 

United ISD is committed to providing a safe and secure learning environment for all students and staff. As such, the 

District recently completed an annual review of its Multi-hazard Emergency Operations Plan (EOP). 

 

United ISD acknowledges that parents and community members are likely very interested in the details of the plan; 

however, it is in the best interest of the students that the District does not share this information to the broader 

public as it could lead to compromising important campus security information. Specific details have been 

discussed with the School Safety and Security Committee, which convened in executive session on July 23, 2025, 

and will also be discussed in the Board’s executive session. 

 

It is recommended that the Board take possible action with respect to the District Multi-hazard Emergency 

Operations Plan (EOP). 

 

Rationale: 

Pursuant to CKC (LEGAL) – Safety Program/Risk Management: Emergency Plans: 

Each district shall adopt and implement a multi-hazard emergency operations plan for use in the district’s facilities. 

The plan must address prevention, mitigation, preparedness, response, and recovery as defined by TxSSC in 

conjunction with the governor’s office of homeland security and the commissioner. 

 

 

 

Budgetary Information: 

N/A 

 

 

 

Board Policy Reference and Compliance: 
CKC (LEGAL) – Safety Program/Risk Management: Emergency Plans 

BEC (LEGAL) – Board Meetings: Closed Meetings 
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